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I do want the county clerks to have live videos for or be made available for review to 

us.  These feeds should be of the rooms that the ballots are tallied in and our official 

ballot drop off sites.  My vote is yes I want this for our free and fair and transparent 

elections. 

 

Quote from above.  

"each county clerk in this state to provide a live video feed to be made available to 

the public through the Internet of rooms in which ballots are tallied and official ballot 

drop sites". 


